
Walk for Water for CAFOD 

24th March 2021 

Next Wednesday we will be holding a dance-a-thon 
throughout the day for Years 1 - 6 and EYFS will be    

walking the perimeter of the field. Pupils are invited to 
come in their own clothes and wear something blue to 

symbolise water. 

 

 

 

PE will now take place every   

Thursday and  Friday so please     

ensure your child has their kit in 

school on both of these days.  

 

Community Cupboard 

Our cupboard remains open, stocked with   

non-perishable foods and toiletries.  Please 

use if needed—school is open 

until 6pm if you wish to visit 

after hours. 

 Junior parkrun is hoping to restart on 11th April 2021 at    

Northallerton Leisure Centre fields, at present for 4-10 year 

olds.  

It is a free weekly 2km event and to take part a child needs to 

be registered with parkrun.  

We also need volunteers to run this event safely, it is only an 

hour at most and is great fun to see the kids involved in         

running.  

Please check out  the website for more        

information 

https://www.parkrun.org.uk/northallerton-

juniors                                                      

 After School Club 

After Easter, we will be opening our after 

school provision for Nursery—Year 6.  

There will be a cost to this as we will be 

employing someone to run it, however 

we aim to be as reasonable as possible.  

If you have indicated that you would like 

to use the after school provision you will 

be emailed some forms on Monday 

22nd March.   

Contact us for further details. 

 

 

 

 

We break for Easter on Friday 26th 

March and return on Monday 12th 

April. 

Have a happy and Holy Easter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome, Witamy, Bienvenue, to this week‘s Newsletter.   
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